
 

 

 

Point-in-Time (PIT) Count - January 23, 2025 

Housing Hope is excited to share an important volunteer opportunity in support of the 
Point-in-Time (PIT) Count, happening Thursday, January 23, 2025. This annual event is a 
critical initiative that helps bring vital Federal and State funding into our community to 
support our most vulnerable residents experiencing homelessness. 

About the Role: 
The PIT Count is a one-day effort in which communities across the United States conduct a 
count of individuals experiencing homelessness. By volunteering for this event, you will 
play a key role in gathering data that directly impacts funding for services aimed at 
assisting those in need. 

Key Responsibilities: 

• Volunteer for a few hours to assist with the annual PIT Count in Snohomish County. 

• Help connect with individuals experiencing homelessness to ensure an accurate 
count. 

• Work with one of the Volunteer Hubs to participate in opportunities in your 
neighborhood. 

Commitment: 

• Date: Thursday, January 23, 2025. 

• A few hours of your time to help ensure a successful count and secure necessary 
funding for our community. 

How to Get Involved: 
For more details or to sign up to volunteer, please visit the PIT Count Volunteer Page or 
contact Snoco-PITCount@snoco.org for more information. Volunteers can connect with 
one of the Volunteer Hubs to find opportunities in their local area. 

By participating, you'll help ensure that our community continues to receive the support 
and resources needed to serve those facing homelessness. 

Get Involved and Make a Difference! 

 

 

http://www.snohomishcountywa.gov/

